
 

 

Tuesday 5th November 2024 

 

PEN PALS IN FRANCE  

 

Dear Parents or Carers, 

 

Members of Year 8 have been chosen to participate in a pen pal scheme with Collège Albert 

Ball in Annoueillin in the Nord départment of France. This is an exciting opportunity to 

enable students to use their language in an authentic situation, develop their linguistic 

skills and build upon what they have learned in the classroom. We cannot emphasis enough 

how valuable this experience could be to and the positive impact it can have on your child’s 

French studies. We will ensure that all communication is carefully vetted to prevent 

personal data from being shared.  

We really believe students will benefit immensely from this opportunity but if you do not 

wish for your child to take part please email me at a.haden-walker@kingsmeadschool.net 

by 15th November 2024.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs. A. Haden-Walker 

Mrs. A. Haden-Walker – Assistant Subject Leader for MFL 
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